
 

 
January 1, 2025 

 

TO: All Ohio Local Association Presidents and Association Managers 

 

The Annual Meeting of the Ohio State USBC Association will be held on Saturday, May 17, 2025 at 2:00pm 
at the Embassy Suites, 2886 Airport Dr., Columbus, OH 43219. 
 
All Local Association Delegates were to be elected at your local association annual meeting.  
 
All Local Associations are allowed:  

 6 Delegates 

 4 Alternates 

Enclosed with this letter is your association delegate credential form which must be completed and returned to: 
Ohio State USBC, C/O Credentials Committee, PO Box 790, Uniontown, OH 44685.  A fillable form for your 
delegate credentials can also be found on our website: www.ohiostateusbc.com for your convenience.  Once the 
form is complete you can click on the button at the bottom and the form will be sent directly to the State Board.  

There is one thing that we want to remind you of: 

At the 2020 Ohio State USBC Annual Meeting, the delegates approved voting privileges for all Ohio 
Bowling Hall of Famers. Should any member of your association be a member of the Ohio Bowling Hall 
of Fame, they will be additional delegates and not count toward your allotment noted above.  They must 
complete and return a Hall of Fame Delegate Form.  

 
Deadline for submitting your association delegate credentials is March 19, 2025. 
 
We know your association wants to be a part of this meeting and your voices heard in the elections of the 
members of the Board of Directors of our State organization.  Get your association registered by returning your 
delegate credentials no later than March 19, 2025. 
 
 
 
 
Board of Directors  
Ohio State USBC Association 


